
 
 

 
 
 

OHIO TURNPIKE AND 
INFRASTRUCTURE COMMISSION 

682 Prospect Street 
Berea, OH  44017 

(440) 234-2081 
 

LOI NO. 29-2024 
 

REQUEST FOR LETTERS OF INTEREST (LOIs) FOR PAVEMENT 
REPLACEMENT CONSTRUCTION ADMINISTRATION AND INSPECTION 

SERVICES 
PROJECT NOS. 99-25-03(04) 

 
ISSUED: NOVEMBER 8, 2024 

 
The Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission (“Commission”) has issued a Request for 
Letters of Interest to select qualified consultant(s) for Pavement Replacement Construction 
Administration and Inspection Services for the following projects: 
 

Project No. 99-25-03 

Project No. 39-25-01    
Mainline Pavement Replacement 

Milepost 154.10 to Milepost 159.80 
Cuyahoga County, Ohio 

     
Project No. 99-25-04 

Project No. 39-25-02    
Mainline Pavement Replacement 

Milepost 212.76 to Milepost 216.10 
Trumbull County, Ohio 

 
Any inquiries or requests for copies of the Request for Letters of Interest must be submitted to 
purchasing@ohioturnpike.org before 5:00 P.M. on November 15, 2024 
 
Letters of Interest must be submitted by 5:00 p.m. (Eastern Time) on November 22, 2024 in 
softcopy format only to purchasing@ohioturnpike.org. 
 

OHIO TURNPIKE AND INFRASTRUCTURE COMMISSION 
 
D.R.  11 (18) 2024 
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